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Transport Access Program
Griffith Station Upgrade

Have your say

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Griffith Station

Planning is under way to improve accessibility at Griffith Station. The improvements will make it easier for
customers to use the station especially people with additional mobility requirements, parents/carers with prams
and customers with luggage. Feedback on the concept design is invited until midnight Sunday 24 October 2021.

Key features of the proposed upgrade include:

¢ building a new accessible path from the station
entrance to the car park

¢ building a new coach bay and bus shelter
* providing a new accessible car space

* upgrading of the existing side ramp between
the car park and platform

Have your say

The community is invited to comment on the
project’s concept design.

Your feedback will help Transport for NSW
understand what is important to customers
and the community.
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Please scan the QR code or visit ey T :

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/
griffith.

Transport Access Program

* modifying the waiting room and ticket counter
e improving amenities including ambulant toilets
e creating a new boarding zone and new platform tactiles

e improving way finding and lighting.

Feedback can be provided by:

» completing the feedback form at
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/griffith

* emailing projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

* calling 1800 684 490

* writing to Transport Access Program - Griffith
Associate Director Environmental Impact Assessment
Transport for NSW, PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240.

Please provide your feedback by midnight Sunday
24 October 2021.

This project is being delivered as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to provide
a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated

transport infrastructure.

For more information call 1800 684 490

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/griffith

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask
them to call Transport for NSW on 1800 684 490. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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Proposed accessibility upgrades at Griffith Station

(aeWay pUB B|RW) SBIHI|198} JUB|NGLIE MBU OM|

dwes \,,>uz

saoeds BuileMm J1IBYI[83UM MBU OM]

For more information call 1800 684 490

Email projects@transport
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